
Dear Timberlane Parents and Guardians,  

Tomorrow will begin the first day of remote learning for our school community.  Our staff 
members have diligently planned and created lessons that will continue our students’ learning. 
Although the learning will be delivered in a different manner, we will retain our expectations for 
rigorous and relevant learning experiences for all students.  We would like to extend our 
deepest gratitude to our staff members who have worked tirelessly to transition our learning 
practices from the classroom to a remote model.  

Your child’s teacher(s) will communicate all week 1 assignments, along with expectations and 
submission guidelines, by 9:00 am on Wednesday, March 16, via parent email for students in 
Preschool-Grade 5 and via Google Classroom for all TRMS and TRHS students.  Moving 
forward, weekly assignments will be communicated by 4:00 PM each Monday.  

Please feel free to contact your child’s teachers with any questions regarding instruction, 
assignments, or assessments.  For all other communications regarding general school 
business, please contact the building principals via email. 

We encourage all parents and guardians to regularly check email and the district websites for 
updates as we move deeper into this school shutdown. Please refer to our district website for 
updates on Covid-19 Information, as well as numerous online learning resources: 
http://www.timberlane.net/covid19-students/​. This link is also located on the front page of every 
school website under the Covid-19 Information icon. 

Please be advised that all school buildings, including the central office will remain closed during 
this period. We will take this opportunity for buildings to undergo an intense sanitation and 
disinfecting (deep cleaning) process.  It is important that we keep everyone out of the schools 
and central office, even after the cleanings, to help keep them uncontaminated for the safe 
return of our staff and students when the time comes. 

We thank you for your tremendous support and understanding of the complexity of this 
unprecedented situation.  

Timberlane Regional School District 
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